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HOPF TPROIJGH COMPAS$!0N lNNOVAHON 

February 18, 2019 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region Ill, Materials Licensing Section 
2443 Warrenville Rd, Suite 210 
Usie, IL 60532-4352 

Re: Correction to renewal application of NRC License No. 13-32722-01, CN 610342 

There is an error on the original application. Please correct the section to state: 

WASTE MANAGEMENT 

8.29 ltem 11 

We have developed and will implement and maintain written waste disposal procedures 
for licensed material in accordance with 10 CFR 20.1101, that also meet the 
requirements of the applicable section of Subpart K to 10 CFR Part 20 and 10 CFR 
35.92. 

Thank you for you cooperation with this matter. If you have any questions or require 
additional information please contact Michelle Krltzman, Medical Nuclear Physicist, at 
734-662-3197 or by email at mkritzman@mQcQhysics.com. 

Sincerely, 

cff/idlk o'ifo~ 
Michelle L. Kritzman, M.S. 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Nuclear Medical Physics. DABR 

Farrukh Adhami, MD 
Shalini Ch1tneni, MD 

Praveen Koltipara, MD 
Steven Rhinehart, M.D. 

Lakshmi Aggarwal, MD 
Michael Epstein, MD 

Yasolatha Nalamolu, MD 
Ahad Sadiq, MD 

Sunil Babu, MD Matthew Carr, MD 
Gary Gize, MD Ryan Gonzales, MD 

Sreenivasa Nattam, MD Dolly Quispe, MD 

Charles V'lha!en, MD David Zimmerman, MD 



Song, Taehoon 

From: Gryglak, Magdalena 
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 7:51 AM 
To: 
Cc: 

Sandrik, Lauren; Pavon, Sandy; Song, Taehoon 
Tomczak, Tammy 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

FW: RE: RE: RE: NRC license no. 13-32722-01, additional information 
NRC.PDF 

Follow Up Flag: 
Flag Status: 

Good morning, 

Follow up 
Flagged 

Please place the attached document in ADAMS: 

Fort Wayne Medical Oncology and Hematology, Inc. 
13-32722-01 
030-37869 
CN610342 

Thank you 
Magdalena 

From: Kelly Henline [mailto:KHENLINE@fwmoh.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 5:59 AM 
To: Gryglak, Magdalena <Magdalena.Gryglak@nrc.gov> 
Cc: Shelli Kritzman <mkritzman@mpcphysics.com> 
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: RE: RE: NRC license no. 13-32722-01, additional information 

From: Gryglak, Magdalena [mailto:Magdalena.Gryglak@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Friday, February 15, 2019 12:02 PM 
To: Shelli Kritzman <mkritzman@mpcphysics.com> 
Cc: Kelly Henline <KHENLINE@fwmoh.com> 
Subject: RE: RE: RE: NRC license no. 13-32722-01, additional information 

Good morning Ms. Kritzman, 

I identified an error in section 8.29, Item 11 under "Waste Management" in your letter dated 10/22/18. The 
statement contains an error referring to "Subpart K to 10 CRF Part 20" instead of 1 O CFR Part 20. 

Please resubmit the entire statement in a signed and dated letter. You may just email the letter directly to me. 

Thank you 
Magdalena 
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